
 
 
 
 
 

 2022 Stage One (Year One and Year Two) Homework 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The students in Year One and Year Two will receive a weekly homework sheet to be 
completed each night. The teachers will set homework that should take approximately 20 
minutes to complete. Students should not spend excessive amounts of time completing 
homework. Should this be the case, please contact the class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
We encourage parents/carers to supervise their child in completing homework. However, 
students should attempt all homework tasks themselves. 
 
Homework will consist of activities drawn from most curriculum areas, but in particular, 
English and Mathematics. Teachers will explain all of the activities to the students. It will be 
presented to students in stencil form and it is to be pasted in the requested homework book. 
Students will also need to check their Google Classroom as they will receive one online task 
to complete each week.  
 
Parents are requested to buy two A4 96 page lined books. The homework books should be 
neatly covered, with the child’s name and class clearly marked. Teachers understand that 
there are occasions when homework cannot be completed on a given afternoon and 
encourage students to work out a timetable that best suits them and their family. The 
homework book and folder are to be returned to school on Friday and the teacher will 
mark it, change the reader and return them to the student on Monday. Homework will be 
completed at school for the first couple of weeks.  
 
Homework is to be completed neatly in lead pencil. Pictures and drawings are to be 
coloured using pencils or twist up crayons. Please do not allow your child to use textas.  
 
It would be appreciated if parents could supervise their child while doing homework or 
allocate a quiet area where your child can concentrate. This will provide a quality learning 
environment for your child while completing their homework. The teacher will keep a record 
of homework completed.  
 
Check the whole homework sheet on Monday night, and if unsure of any activities, check 
with your child’s teacher the following day. Should you have any concerns about your 
child’s homework, please contact the class teacher immediately. 
 
Please follow the format that the children have learnt when completing their spelling words. 
L S C W C – L stands for look at the word, S stands for say the word out loud, C stands for 
cover up the word, W stands for write the word and C stands for check the spelling of the 
word. If your child spells a word incorrectly, encourage them to write it again next to their 
mistake. Please note that spelling lists should be written each night to reinforce learning and 
aid progress. 
Mr Jason Corcoran                         Ms Biljana Stojanoska                        Stage One Teachers 
        Principal                 Stage One Supervisor 
 



  



How to Access Google Classroom 
  

 
   
 
1. Type student portal into the Google search function. 

 
 
 
2. Click on the link.  

 
 
 
3. Type in your student username and password. 



 

 
 
 
4. Click on Email. 
 
 
5. Open the email from your child’s teacher. 
 
 
 
6. Click the link to Google classroom. 
 

 


